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McGill University 

Montreal

19 January 1937

Dear Professor Burton,

Thank you for your letter of the 15th 

January and the notice of the Special lectures to 

he delivered by Professor Niels Bohr. I have 

referred this matter to Professor Shaw of the 

Department of Physics.

Yours sincerely,

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

A. E. MORGAN

Professor E.F.Burton, 
Department of Physics, 
University of Toronto. 
Toronto, 5. Ont.


